
VOS performance of   
Mary Poppins 

 
On Thursday, May 2, Doncaster students 
(grades 4 and 5) will have the opportunity to 
see a live performance of Mary Poppins 
presented by the Victoria On Stage Musical 
Theatre society. 
 
The show starts at 7:30pm at the McPherson 
Playhouse. Our Music Teacher, Mme Poulin 
will be performing in the show.  
 
Families will be responsible for drop off and pick up of their children 
(arrange carpools if you like!). Supervisors/chaperones will meet the 
students outside in front of the theater at 7pm.  
The show is two hours long and there is also an intermission, so pick up 
time will be 9:45 pm. 
 
Payment is needed in order to secure seats at this show. Once we 
have this form back, our school will add you to schoolcashonline to 
make the $25 payment by TUESDAY, APRIL 16. 
 
________________________________________ 
 
 
I give permission for my child to go to the performance of Mary Poppins at the 
McPherson Theatre on May 2. I understand that I am responsible for 
transportation to and from this event. I understand that a seat is not secured for 
my child until I have paid on schoolcashonline. 
 
Student name: ________________  
 
Parent signature: _______________ Phone # _________ 
        (in case of emergency) 


